
Sandhills Public Schools 
Board of Education Regular Meeting 

March 4, 2019 
 

MINUTES 
 
Special Board Meeting 
 

The meeting was called to order at 1:00 p.m. with all members present.  
 
The board met with the purpose of interviewing 3 Superintendent/Principal Candidates 
as scheduled through the NASB search service.  Each candidate was interviewed 
followed by the board discussing candidate qualifications.  Upon deliberation, the Board 
contacted Mike Shoff to offer the position. 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 9:30 p.m by Board President Teahon. 

 
 
 
Official Meetings Notice​: 
 
The next regular board meeting will be March 11, 2019, at 7:00 p.m. at the Sandhills High 
School Lecture Hall. The meeting is open to the public. Please note the time change for the 
March regular meeting due to daylight savings time. Agendas are kept continually current and 
available for public inspection in the Superintendent’s Office during regular business hours with 
reasonable notice. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
Dale J. Hafer 
Recording Secretary 
 


